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Master Junior Newsletter – November 2023
I hope all your master junior zone rounds were a great success.  The standings for the national teams will be posted shortly. Our website is www.mbano.weebly.com.  Please note that the entry deadline for the Mid-Winter Blues is December 17th, 2023. 
Master Junior Tournament Zone Champions
Gateway 
1st  Kelvin Boden, C. Berard, S. Evans


Partners Bowl

+189
2n   Natasha Smith, D. Baker, C. Preston-Villeneuf

Partners Bowl

+166
3rd Jason Dewar, A. Bantam, M. Baker


Partners Bowl

+80
Goldbelt
1st  Andrea Champagne, M. Cariaga, T. Desgroseilliers
Midtown Bowl

+363
2nd Darryll Belanger, M. Rheaume, K. Paquette 
Midtown Bowl

+119
3rd Gary Legros, L. Goulet, B. Goulet

Midtown Bowl

+111
Sudbury & Area
1st  Natalie Godin, K. Vuozzo, E. Vuozzo

Whitewater Lanes

+483

2nd Tom Williams, T. Perreault, D. Bedard

Whitewater Lanes

+265

3rd Claude Burns, A. Horrigan, E. Horrigan

Plaza Bowl

+194

Sunset Country 
1st Kayla Gadd, E. Reid, B. Gadd


Timber Lanes

+314

2nd Aireal Oldford, H. Davis, C. Shier

Timber Lanes

+234

3rd Darryl Rollins, Brayden Hayunga, K. Rollins
Timber Lanes

+177
Thunder Bay
1st Will Reynolds, Z. Meier, N. Meo

Galaxy Lanes

+459

2nd Darren Davies, J. Gregoire, K. Kajorinne

Galaxy Lanes

+235

3rd Jacob Davies, B. Meservia, S. Kushnier

Galaxy Lanes

+132


Provincial Champions

Congratulations to the team of Natalie Godin, Kyler Vuozzo and Emily Vuozzo from Whitewater Lanes from Greater Sudbury Area for being our 2023 provincial champions. Natalie, Kyler and Emily will each receive a jacket for their victory.  
Bowl for Kids

When your bowling centre runs this promotion, please get involved. This is a very important source of funding for our organization.  We have not received last year's donation as of yet.  But we usually receive $1, 600.00 or so from the Bowl Northern Ontario Proprietors.
Reverse Draw Tickets

Please send in the money and ticket stub to your directors as soon as possible. It was passed in 2015 at our yearend meeting that all reverse draw tickets must be sold by the master bantam.  Anyone wishing to donate prizes please contact myself or your zone delegate. We appreciate any and all the help with prizes.
On behalf of the entire MBANO board, I would like to wish you and all of your families a safe and happy holiday season and all the best in 2024.
Yours in bowling,
Jess Lavigne
Jess Lavigne
President of MBANO

311 Haileybury Crescent, Porcupine, Ontario    P0N 1C0    Phone 705-288-2427
mbanopresident@gmail.com 

www.mbano.weebly.com
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